
SAFETY DISCLOSURE

Toy Rescue Mission (“TRM”) uses its best efforts to ensure the toys you 
receive are safe.  TRM monitors notices from the Consumer Product 
Safety Commission (“CPSC”) and incorporates CPSC voluntary safety 
standards in refinishing and repackaging used toys that have been 
donated to us.   However, TRM has no way of knowing the manufacture 
or sale date of any toy it receives and, therefore, cannot guarantee that 
toys it distributes are safe from defect.   

Our expectation is that since the parent or guardian ultimately places 
the toys in the hands of the child; said adult will take all necessary 
precautions to ensure the toy is safe.  TRM accepts no liability in 
connection with your acceptance or use of new or used TRM toys. 


